
                                                 

           SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH                                                         

        CANTON, MISSISSIPPI 

                              The Most Holy Trinity 
                                                          June 4, 2023 

 

 

 Parish Pastor: Padre Juan Chavajay  
Parish Office: 601-859-3749      

   office@sacredheart1.comcastbiz.net 
 Parish Secretary: Cristina Vieyra                                                         

Office Hours: Tues – Fri  
            9a.m. - 2p.m. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parish Council: President- Kevin Watson, Secretary- Mary Elizabeth McLean, Sherry Strong, Anthony Bell, 

Denise Jones, Lee Ann Damiens, Vicki Spring, & Felix Cruz 

Finance Council: President- Fountain Barksdale, Baxter Jones, Janet Kraft, Annette Harreld, Donna Taylor, 
Kevin Watson 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Rosary will be said on Saturday at 4:30 p.m. before Mass. Adoration of the Blessed             
Sacrament & Reconciliation on Fridays after Mass until 8:30 a.m. with the exception of first 
Fridays. First Friday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is until 10 a.m.  

         
         Mass Schedule and Intentions for the coming week 

       Saturday 5:15 p.m. Eliseu Pinto da Fonseca+   Tues 7:30 a.m. David McNamara+ 
       Sunday 9:30 a.m.                                                  Wed 5:30 p.m.  
       Sunday 12:30 p.m.                                              Thur 7:30 a.m.  
       Mon   NO MASS                                                      Frid  7:30 a.m. 
 
 

                                                 Saturday, June 10              _____   ____Sunday, June 11_           

Usher(s): Denise & Baxter Jones John Burge & Roy Kiddy 

1st Reading: BJ Traylor Susan B. Riddell 

2nd Reading: Betty Douglas Lois Booth 

Prayers Faithful: Betty Douglas Robert Riddell 

Sacristan: Steve Paulson Sherry Strong   

Altar Server(s):    Padre will assign Lynlee Runnels & Isaac Smith 

Gift Bearer(s): Vania & Redmond Peterson Jerry & Linda Perez 

Eucharistic Minister:  Steve Paulson- Host Annett Harreld - Host 

Eucharistic Minister:  Laurie McCarley/Nancy Markley Donna Taylor & Sarah Runnels 
 

                                                                 Altar Care & Linens 
                                                Altar Care June 10/ 11 Janet Kraft 
           Large Altar Linens: June BJ Taylor, Marianne Veal, & Cindy Isonhood   

                                    Small Linens: June Mary Elizabeth McLean 
 

Next Week’s Readings– The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
1st Reading: Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a (167A) Moses reminded the people that for 
forty years God tested them in the desert. The Lord let them be hungry and fed them 
manna, showing that God’s people do not live by bread alone.  
2nd  Reading: 1 Corinthians 10:16-17 By sharing in the eucharistic bread, Christians, 
though many, are one body in Christ. 
Gospel: John 6:51-58 Jesus told the crowds that he is the living bread come down from 
heaven. All who want eternal life must “eat the flesh of the Son of Man and drink his 
blood.” Jesus said, “Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood has eternal life.” 
 
 

www.facebook.com/sacredheartcantonms 

visit our website at https://sacredheartcanton.org 

 

mailto:office@sacredheart1.comcastbiz.net
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartcantonms
https://sacredheartcanton.org/


2022-2023 Budget for Offertory:       $ 414,000.  
Monthly Budget           $ 34,500.                                      
Weekly Budget           $ 7,962.  
 
 

Last week’s collection:    Offering: $ 5,897.00 
 
Church Financial Business For many years the Men's Club and the Altar Society have maintained 
their own separate checking accounts. These accounts were used to deposit the proceeds from 
their various activities and to pay the expenses related to those activities. At Padre's request, 
and with the support of the Finance Council, both groups were asked to close these accounts 
and turn the balance in them over to our Parish. Both groups have complied with this request, 
with the Men's Club turning over $2,700 and the Altar Society turning over $507.66. Going 
forward, all receipts generated by these groups will be turned into the Parish office and then 
deposited in the sole Parish checking account. The expenses incurred by these groups in the 
normal course of their activities will be reimbursed out of their funds. The financial software our 
Parish uses will enable us to track the receipts and disbursements from each organization 
separately and for these transactions to be reflected in our monthly financial statements. This 
change brings our Parish into compliance with the Diocesan Guidelines that prohibit parish 
affiliated groups from having separate checking accounts. Both of these organizations are an 
important part of our Parish life and if you are not active in them you are encouraged to do so. 
-June 2, 2023 
 

 
 
 

Altar Flowers If you are interested in donating flower arrangements for the altar in celebration 
or in memory of a loved one, please call the office by Wednesday. Thank you! 
 
 
 

Our Daily Bread Tuesday, June 13, Servers will be J. Perez, A. Hair, S. Strong and M. Burge.  
11:45-12:30. Volunteers are welcomed. 
 
 
 

New Parish Office Location The Parish Office is now in Fred’s House. The white house behind the 
Rectory and beside the Parish Center. Office phone number and hours remain the same. Due to 
safety we would kindly appreciate it that you use the front door at all times. Thank you! 
 
 
 

Home Bound Ministry we are hoping to begin a team effort to visit the home bound and/or 
nursing home residents of our church community.  However, we need your help to identify 
members who would want a visit from our team or our pastor. Please call the parish office if you 
know of someone that would benefit from this ministry—- or if you are interested in 
participating in this endeavor!  Thank you! 
 
 
 

Weddings at least 6 months advance notice is required. Call office to set up an appointment with 
Padre Juan. 
 
 

 

Baptisms Call office to set up an appointment with Padre Juan. Preparatory class required.  
 
 

 

Adult Education will take a break for the summer. We will resume after Labor Day. 
 
 

 

 

Prayers List: Monica Belote, Joanne Langham, Angele Franz 

*Prayer list will be refreshed the first weekend of every month. Call office by Wednesday to add a loved one. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

State Farm 

John T. Dorsa, CPCU 

601-790-2600 

 

Bulletin expenses paid for by: 

www.Jdorsa.com      
www.myCajunInsuranceGuy.com 
Walk in, Mail in, call in, and Click in 

 
 
 
 


